SOUTH
BROCKWELLS BROCKWELLS

FARM . NV

Welcome to our first newsletter!
We hope this will give you a little insight into life at South
Brockwells and update you with our exciting plans for the
future. Arron, Chrissy & Sarah.

WILD MEAT \

TASTING DAY ‘

Saturday 29th August

FARMING LIFE IN LOCKDOWN 11 am -3 pm

Free tasting of our
speciality sausages,
burgers, wild meat and i
seasonal produce

Lockdown came in the midst of lambing, and a particular-
ly hectic time on the farm as we were busy repairing the
fields from the horribly wet winter and preparing the as-
paragus beds. We decided to open the shop early to help
provide fresh food and essentials for those who didn’t
want to venture into supermarkets. With the help of
friends and family we delivered to those self-isolating
and set up village asparagus hubs to enable our
customers to get their fix! We are indebted to our fabu-
lous friends who worked extremely hard throughout the
‘\ season enabling us to keep our team small and work

safely in our “asparagus bubble” to get the harvest in./
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" UNCHARTERED WATERS

At the end of the asparagus season we took the brave
step to bridge the gap between the seasons and keep
the shop open over the summer. Chrissy’s sheep
breeding programme produces fabulous lamb, together
with our new goats herd and Becca’s hard work on the
veg patch, we now have a huge array of home-grown
produce available. We have also carefully sourced
some fabulous new produce from local suppliers to
complete our stock of delicious essentials.

SBF LAMB
SHOP OPEN: THURSDAY, FRIDAY -

Freezer boxes available

& SATURDAY 10 am to 5 pm |

Arron continues to develop the butchery and create
tasty new ways of enjoying seasonal food. His spicy
PIGEON KOFTAS are literally flying off the shelves!
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LOOKING AHEAD

We are currently preparing to extend the shop. The asparagus grader will move into a
new room adjacent to the shop, to enable you to view preparation of asparagus and
other veg. We will have a seating area too where customers can enjoy a coffee and a
slice of our ‘tart of the day’ or scrumptious cake.

b We continue to prepare orders for those that remain shielding or self-isolating. We ‘
have a series of measures to keep us all safe in the shop and want you to enjoy your \
shopping experience with us and feel safe and the goats are always on hand to
entertain you of course! If you would like us to prepare your order for collection
please call 01825 750466 or email: farmshop@southbrockwellsfarm.com. \
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See our new website for weekly specials:

www.southbrockwellsfarm.com, Facebook Instagram pages

Enjoy 10% off your first return visit!




